
March 28, 2024 

 

President Grosskopf 

Chairman Lyons, 

North Florida College 

Madison, Florida 32340 

 

Gentlemen: 

Everything in life has an expiration date and my time serving as a member of the NFC Board 
of Trustees has reached its expiration date. This letter is to notify you of my resignation as 
of April 1, 2024. It is time for me to devote my full attention to a new opportunity of service 
to my community as I seek the office of Madison County Property Appraiser. 

Serving on the NFCC/ NFC Board of Trustees has been a high honor and one of my most 
fulfilling community service endeavors. I have enjoyed a great working relationship with 
President Grosskopf during both my time as Chairman and as a Board member. Our 
college is under great leadership with he and Chairman Lyons. I appreciate each of my 
fellow Board members' efforts to implement policies and make decisions that grow and 
improve North Florida College. I have enjoyed working with each of you and getting to know 
you around our mealtimes. When I first began serving on the Board of Trustees, I quickly 
recognized the quality, dedication, and commitment of our faculty and staff. Over the last 
15 years I have witnessed continued growth in all three areas. Your recent response to our 
college and students after hurricane Idalia best exemplifies your dedication and 
commitment as well as our motto, “Sentinels Stand Together.” Over the years you have 
inspired me to be a better Board member and to be tenacious in advocating for and 
defending NFC at every opportunity. You are truly a great asset to NFC and to our students. 

While I will no longer be on the NFC Board of Trustees and meeting with you all monthly, I 
will continue to be an advocate for and a supporter of North Florida College. 

Sentinels Stand Together, 

 
Mike Williams 


